Dear legislators of North Dakota,

I am asking for your support in passing house bill 1101 on January 13th.

My neighbor died in April 2024 due to Kratom according to his autopsy. He was only 32 years
old leaving behind a young daughter. So much suffering from something that is labeled as a
natural, organic, therapeutic supplement.

Please support HB-1101 to keep safe the people of North Dakota.

Respectfully,
Sandra Davis



